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Important messages 

Bikeability permission slips to be returned no later than Monday 9th June 2025. 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that our Year 6 pupils will have the opportunity to take 

part in Bikeability training, which will take place during the week commencing Monday 

7th July 2025. 

Your child will bring home a letter this week containing a permission slip. In order to 

finalise numbers with our training providers, we kindly ask that all permission slips are 

returned no later than Monday 9th June 2025. Unfortunately, we will not be able to 

accommodate late responses. 

Bikeability is a national cycling programme designed to help children develop essential 

road safety skills and build confidence when riding their bikes. The course is completely 

free for all participating children. However, they will need to have a working bicycle and 

a safety-approved helmet to take part. If your child does not have access to either of 

these, please indicate this on the permission slip so we can explore possible alternatives. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 6 Team 

 


